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Alfred State College, Orvis Activities Center
10 Upper Campus Drive

Alfred, NY 14802

Dear Mark:

Congratulations on passing the NYSBA's “Altemnative Inspection
Program”.

You and your staff are to be commended.

Please publicly display “in plain view” your Certificate of
Compliance, e.g. on the wall in the entrance area of the main
studio, and/or in the station’s FCC authorization binder at its
main studio.

Cordially,
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P.S. The “Alternative Inspection Program” is another member
service of the NYSBA and is funded through your
generous contribution of time to our NCSA time bank.
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